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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events  

Mon 18th July Thanksgiving Mass:2pm  

Tue 19th July  

Wed 20th July  

Thurs 21st July Y4 Swimming (awaiting confirmation) 

Fri 22nd July Year 6 celebration assembly / awards 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 8/07/2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done  to Year 5 class who had the best 
attendance  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 94% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 85% 

Year  5 98% 

Year  6 45% 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Connie H 

Year 1 Sophia C 

Year 2 Matthew T 

Year 3 Charmaine Y 

Year 4 Hani B 

Year 5 Lewis W & William P 

Year 6 Austin O’B 

At Whittle Hall Sharks’ end 
of season presentation day,  

Scarlett was awarded 
‘Manager’s Girls Team    

Player of the Year’.  

Pippa won 'Most Dynamic 
Vault' at a gymnastics     

competition. Well done! 

NEXT WEEK’S PREDICTED HEAT WAVE 

As I am sure you are aware, a heat wave is predicted for 
early next week, taking temperatures to above 30°C. 

Please make sure that children come to school:  

wearing sun cream 

with a hat and sunglasses 

with plenty of water to drink 

Our kitchen staff have been directed to provide cold food on 
Monday and Tuesday so please be aware that there will be 

menu changes from the published list. 

If temperatures do reach predictions, we will also make sure 
that the children are not outside for long periods of time. 



E-mail: stvincents_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk              Tel: 01925 726544 

GREASE 
Grease definitely is the word this week!   What a 

performance Year 6 gave in their end of year production of 

Grease.  They wowed the audience with the singing, dancing 

and acting skills, and had the audience laughing and crying! 

We are so proud of every single member of Year 6 who gave 

their all to the show, whether on stage or off.  A huge thank 

you to the children for the hard work and confidence. A huge 

thank you also to all of the staff and volunteers who made 

such a fantastic performance possible. 

Photographs will shortly be shared on Twitter and on Teams 

for the children to download. 

St V-Fest Golden Jubilee Celebration 

We can’t wait to see everyone later for our 

Golden Jubilee St V Fest!  Gates open at 

4.30pm and you can buy tickets on arrival if 

you have not managed to pre-order your 

tickets. All classes will be performing, with 

performances starting from 5.30pm, starting 

with our Reception children. Children should 

be picked up as normal at 3pm and when they 

return to school for the Festival they must be 

accompanied by an adult .Children do not 

need to wear school uniform!  




